From: Alison Spencer

To: ES-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone
Subject: Comment on Proposal NZ-01w
Date: Sunday, July 24, 2016 2:05:32 PM

Dear National Forest Service,

I am writing to show my support for proposal NZ-01w to restrict snowmobile use to trail only on the stretch of land
between the L-T and B4 properties.

I have spent countless years outside of Yellowstone Park and have been fortunate enough to explore the surrounding
area. It is a part of the world unlike any other and | believe every action should be taken to protect the land and both
the plant and animal species that live on it.

As people become more aware of the unique beauty in the Greater Yellowstone area it becomes even more
important to protect it- so that the future generation can enjoy it as we are able to today.

Please strongly consider supporting proposal NZ-01w as it is the next step in ensuring the continued preservation of
this land we love so much.

Sincerely,
Alison Spencer



